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SEVENOAKS JOINT TRANSPORTATION BOARD -  15 DECEMBER 2009 

UPDATE ON PROPOSED SPEED LIMIT REDUCTION ON THE B2026 
EDENBRIDGE FROM MILL HILL TO THE EAST SUSSEX  BORDER  

Report of the: Local Transport & Development Manager, Alan Ash 

Status: For Member information 

  

Chairman: Cllr P J Coates 

Head of Service: Head of Transportation & Development – David Hall 

Summary:  This report is to inform Members of the Sevenoaks Joint Transportation 
Board of the progress of the Traffic Regulation Order to reduce the speed limit on the 
B2026 from Mill Hill to the East Sussex border from the national speed limit to 50 
mph. 

Introduction 

1 As previously reported to the Joint Transportation Board the current national 
speed limit on the B2026 from Mill Hill to the East Sussex border will be 
reduced to 50 mph. 

Background 

2 The Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) has been advertised as per Kent County 
Council’s (KCC’s) statutory obligations with no objections being received, the 
Order should be sealed the week commencing 21 December 2009. 

3 Following this orders will be prepared and placed to effect the re-signing of this 
section of road in early 2010. 

Recommendation 

4 This report is for JTB Member information only. 

Sources of Information: Kent Highway Services 

Contact Officer(s): Alan Ash - 08458 247 800 

INTERIM DIRECTOR OF KENT HIGHWAYS  Caroline Bruce 
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